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    BPS – “Together we Care, Share and Learn” 

 
                                                        
Principal Message  

 As we approach the end of this term, I 
would like to thank you for all your 
continued support as we work together as a 
school community, raising standards and 
transforming young peoples’ lives. We have 
had an extremely successful term with 
students focused on learning and doing 
their absolute best every single day. I 
applaud the students…. 

There have been so many amazing events 
that have taken place this term as a result of 
the hard work, dedication and resilience of 
our staff, students and families. We thank 
each of you! 

 

I am going to sneak a moment to 
congratulate Mrs Winkel (Liz) and Matt on 
their exciting news of ‘Baby Winkel’. Baby 
Winkel is on it’s way… We are super excited 
for them. Such a special and precious time. 
Great news for you both!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May I wish you all a safe, fun and happy holiday 
break with your favourite little people. You have 
some planning to do over the holidays – the first 
week back is 100 days of school and week two is 
the Book Parade and Book Fair. What a magical 
way to start the term! 

- Margot Jasprizza 

                      

 

 

Calendar for Term 

2&3                                                                                                               

5 July     Last Day Term 2                           

22 July   Staff Development Day                        

23 July   Term 3 Resumes                        

24 July   100 Days of School                 

29 – 2 August  Book Week                     

31 July   Book Parade                                  

2 August Healthy Harold 
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Infants Classroom 

I would like to thank you for sharing your 
little people with us. There is not a day go 
by when Leanne, Skye or myself do not 
look at each other and say “WOW”. We are 
dazzled with each student’s progress in 
learning, their healthy attitude to new 
learning and their resilience when making 
mistakes and learning from this. The 
classroom is harmonious and humming 
along in a predictable routine. 

I will be calling for classroom helpers next 
term. As I have said in previous 
newsletters, I am very happy to roster the 
term. This may allow each parent to attend 
at least once within the term. It is a lovely 
opportunity for you to spend time in the 
classroom, and the children love seeing 
their important adults being present and 
observing all the amazing things they do in 
a learning session. 

A recent writing sample was held this 
week. It was so reassuring to see how 
confident the children are at risk taking 
and trying out their newly learned and 
consolidated skills. SO PROUD!!!!! 

This is me ‘over and out’ for the term. I am 
looking forward to some quality time with 
my family over the next few weeks. I hope 
you all have a restful and enjoyable term 
break and look forward to welcoming 
students back refreshed and ready to work 
hard over term three. 

- Miss Margot 

 

 

Primary Classroom 

What a term!  Primary has been working very hard and I 
have seen so much amazing growth through all of their 
hard work.  
 
We began with a fascinating dive into amazingly 
dangerous weather phenomena and wrapped up with a 
spot of poetry, honing our skills in personification, similes 
and metaphors. Our math focus was on fractions, place 
value and data, data, data!  There were lots of fun 
learning opportunities to grow our skills and knowledge. 
 
We also wish safe travels to Alizah, who is off on a big 
adventure! Have an amazing time and take lots of 
pictures. It has been great having you as part of our class. 
 
In other news, I am excited to share that a baby Winkel is 
on the way, arriving sometime in November! 
 

- Mrs Winkel 
 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ballimore-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

